
June 2024 Lebanon Supper/Lunch 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

3 

***Taco Salad  

(beef, cheese, lettuce,  

Beans, salsa, sour 

cream) on WG chips  

Pineapple tidbits 

1% Milk  

4 

Uncrustable  

String cheese 

Carrots  

Applesauce  

1% Milk 

5 

Cheeseburgers  

on a WW bun  

Tator tots  

Strawberries 

1% Milk 

6 

***McRibs  

On a WW Bun 

Pickles  

Jicama fries 

Watermelon 

1% Milk 

7 

Wg Chicken tenders 

WG rolls 

Cucumbers 

Samutsa orange 

1% Milk 

10 11 12 13 14 

17 18 19 20 21 

24  

***Hot Honey chicken on 

Croissant   

WG chips  

Mini peppers 

Grapes  

1% Milk 

25 

***Pulled Pork sliders  

On Hawaiian rolls  

Salad w/ WG croutons 

Peaches  

1% Milk 

26 

Cheeseburgers  

on a WW bun  

Tator tots  

Strawberries 

1% Milk 

27 

WG Cheese pizzas  

Salad 

Fruit cup 

1% Milk 

28 
Uncrustable  
String cheese 
Carrots  
Applesauce  
1% Milk 

     

***This institution is an 
equal  
opportunity provider. 
 
***All bread/grains served 
are whole grain products 
Or a creditable grain/ one 
whole grain, whole wheat 
is served once a day 
 

***Recipes included with menus to show all meal components were served 



June 2024 Sweet Home Supper/Lunch 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

3 

Wg cheese pizza  

 

Fruit Cup  

1% Milk 

4 

WG spaghetti & meat 

sauce 

Salad w/ WG croutons 

Orange 

% Milk 

5 

Uncrustable  

String cheese 

Carrots  

Applesauce  

1% Milk 

6 

***McRibs  

On a WW Bun 

Pickles  

Wavy Fries  

Watermelon 

1% Milk 

7 

Cheeseburgers 

On a WW bun 

Tator tots 

Apples  

1% Milk 

 

10 11 12 13 14 

17 18 19 20 21 

24 

***Hot Honey chicken on 

Croissant   

WG chips  

Mini peppers 

Grapes  

25 

Wg Corndogs 

Tator tots 

Samutsa orange 

1% Milk 

26 

Uncrustable  

String cheese 

Carrots  

Applesauce  

1% Milk 

27 

***Taco Salad  

(beef, cheese, lettuce,  

Beans, salsa, sour 

cream) on WG chips  

Pineapple tidbits 

28 
Cheeseburgers 
On a WW bun 
Tator tots 
Apples  
1% Milk 

     

***This institution is an 
equal  
opportunity provider. 
 
***All bread/grains served 
are whole grain products 
Or a creditable grain/ one 
whole grain, whole wheat 
is served once a day 

***Recipes included with menus to show all meal components were served 



June 2024 Breakfast Sweet Home 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

3 

 

4 

 

5 

 

6 

 

7 

 

10 11 12 13 14 

17 18 19 20 21 

24          Cereal 

 

WG English muffin 

 egg & Sausage  

Bananas  

1% Milk 

25       Cereal 

 

Cheese omelets 

Oatmeal 

Oranges  

1% Milk 

26      Cereal 

 

WG Blueberry waffles  

Bacon  

Oranges  

1% milk 

27 Cereal 

 

BLT on WW bread  

Yogurt 

Bananas 

1% Milk 

28     Cereal 
 
WG French toast 
sticks & syrup 
Bacon  
Bananas 
1% Milk 

     

***This institution is an 
equal  
opportunity provider. 
 
***All bread/grains served 
are whole grain products 
Or a creditable grain/ one 
whole grain, whole wheat 
is served once a day 

***Recipes included with menus to show all meal components were served 



June 2024 Breakfast Lebanon 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

3 

 

4 

 

5 

 

6 

 

7 

 

10 11 12 13 14 

17 18 19 20 21 

24     Cereal 

 

WG Bagel egg &  

Sausage sandwiches  

Bananas  

1% Milk 

25       Cereal 

 

WG Blueberry waffles  

Sausage  

Oranges  

1% milk 

26      Cereal 

 

Cheese omelets 

Hashbrown triangles 

Oranges  

1% Milk 

27     Cereal 

 

Biscuits & gravy  

Sausage  

Bananas 

1% Milk 

28   Cereal 
 
WG French toast 
sticks & syrup 
Bacon  
Bananas 
1% Milk 

     

***This institution is an 
equal  
opportunity provider. 
 
***All bread/grains served 
are whole grain products 
Or a creditable grain/ one 
whole grain, whole wheat 
is served once a day 

***Recipes included with menus to show all meal components were served 



June 2024 Snack  

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

3 

 

4 

 

5 

 

6 

 

7 

 

10 11 12 13 14 

17 18 19 20 21 

24      

 

Beef Jerky  

Goldfish  

Apple slices 

25        

 

Cheez –its  

Cheese stick  

 

26       

 

Power energy bites 

yogurt 

 

27      

 

Brownie butter hummus  

w/ graham crax &  

Apple slices  

28  
 
Honey graham crax  
w/ Nutella  
Beef Jerky 

     

***This institution is an 
equal  
opportunity provider. 
 
***All bread/grains served 
are whole grain products 
Or a creditable grain/ one 
whole grain, whole wheat 
is served once a day 

***Recipes included with menus to show all meal components were served 


